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Del Mar College Invites Public to Final Open Meeting to Discuss Southside 
Location on April 13 
Community can keep up with progress by vising www.delmartomorrow.com 
 
Del Mar College is developing nearly 100 acres for the next 100 years on the Southside of 
Corpus Christi to serve that growing population. The College invites the public to help create 
the vision for the proposed Southside location at Yorktown Blvd. and Rodd Field Road during its 
final open meeting on Wednesday, April 13. 
 
Participants will see preliminary plans for the new location and have the opportunity to provide 
input. 
 
The meeting begins at 6:30 p.m. at the DMC Center for Economic Development located at 3209 
S. Staples (across from Ray High School at the corner of Staples and Kostoryz). RSVPs are not 
required. More information is available by calling 361-698-1247. 
 
Learn more about this initiative by visiting www.delmartomorrow.com. 
 

–DMC–mce 


